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Parent-teacher communication is important 
to me and is a key to a successful school year.  
Therefore, to begin our dialogue of communi-
cation, today, I am sending home a few items.  
Please review all items and let me know if 
there are any questions or concerns.   

If there are any questions or concerns, please 
feel free to contact me at the following email: 
nrosno@gstboces.org. 

As the year begins, please be on the look out 
for a Family Homework packet, Class Dojo 
procedures, classroom reports, and helpful 
information on our classroom website.   

Class Dojo is a quick online communication 
tool, the classroom report will be a brief over-
view of what was covered during the month 
and what is to come the following month, and  
Important information will always be shared 
on our classroom website  

Items being sent home today: 

*Student Welcome Letter 

*All About Mrs. Rosno Brochure 

*5th Grade Supply List 

*Parent/Guardian  Summer Assignment 



I was fortunate to begin my teaching ca-
reer immediately after graduating from 
Elmira College in 2006.  During the sum-
mer after graduation I taught summer 
school to 5th graders at PS40 School in 
Brooklyn, NY.  From there I moved back 
home to Lancaster, NY where I started a 
job as a substitute teacher for the Lancas-
ter Central School District.  I was a teacher 
for Lancaster since January of 2007.  Be-
fore coming to Cohen I was a reading 
teacher for 7th and 8th graders at Lancas-
ter Middle School, however, I previously 
taught 4th and 5th grade at William Street 
School, which is Lancaster’s intermediate 
building.   

Although I am fortunate for all of my expe-
riences, I am thoroughly excited to start 
my 3rd year as a Cohen Cougar and work 
as a teacher at Cohen Elementary.  

I look forward to working with the stu-
dents and parents to make the 2017-2018 
school year successful and rewarding.  

Book:  

Tale of Despereaux  

By: Kate DiCamillo 

 

Season: 

Fall 

 

Holiday: 

Christmas 

 

Sports: 

Baseball 

Cheerleading 

Gymnastics 

 

Food: 

Pizza and Desserts  

 

Hobby: 

Playing with my 
children, and work-
ing out at the gym
  

Music: 

Country 

 

Color: 

Pink 

 

Outside Activity: 

Taking walks with 
my dog and  playing 
in the yard with my 
family 

 
Place to Visit: 

Some place warm 

 

Before moving to Horseheads, my family and 
I  lived in Cheektowaga, NY, near Buffalo.  
We moved to Horseheads in August of 2015. 
My daughter’s name is Avery and she is four 
year’s old.  Avery loves being a big sister to 
her bother Ryder, who was born on Hallow-
een, he is currently 1 1/2 years old.  Both 
Avery and Ryder keep me and my husband, 
Matt very busy.   They also like chasing 
around our cats, Madelyne and Tinkerbell, 
and our dogs Zoey, and Peanut. 


